
 

First Ever
Gorlin Syndrome

Research Grant Award!

The GSA launched its research grant program early this year with the goal of
providing financial support for impactful research into Gorlin syndrome and its

manifestations.

On Friday, June 23,2023, Executive Director, Julie Breneiser presented the award
certificate to Dr. Brian Cahn for his and Dr. Murad Alam’s work. With a panel of over

125 disease experts in dermatology and other specialties as well as affected
individuals and parents, they are working to develop and publish,

 “Clinical Practice Guidelines for the
Management of Basal Cell Carcinoma in Gorlin Syndrome”.

The GSA is proud to support this important work.
CONGRATULATIONS AND THANK YOU DRs. CAHN AND ALAM!



Dr. Murad Alam
Mohs Surgeon, Dermatology

Dr. Brian Cahn
A dermatology resident at the

University of Illinois with
significant interest in Gorlin

syndrome
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